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We are proud of ourselves. We are proud of each other. We are proud of our community. 
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Attendance  
It is vital that your child attends school every day. We 

are beginning to put formal procedures to ensure 
attendance increases for the whole school. Please work 
with the school to ensure that your child attends daily.  

The top 3 classes for attendance for this week were: 
1. 4AB – 96% 
2. 5LS – 95.7% 
3. 1GB– 95.1% 

Well done 4AB       
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• 17th January – Police visit for Nursery 

• 18th January – Y5 Library visit  

• 19th January – Police visit for Reception 

• 22nd January – 11before11 – Bird Watching 

• 23rd January – Vet visit for Reception  

• 25th January – Y4 Library visit  
 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, we are so 

PROUD of you       
 

Nursery: Ellie 
Reception: Lara-Rose & Aarna 
Year 1: Dhi & Zeus 
Year 2: Jessica & Emily  
Year 3: Naanna & Bupe 
Year 4: Azariah & Mia 
Year 5: Maria-Mai & Sofia 
Year 6: Aaradhya  
 

Fire Brigade Visit for Reception  
 
 
 
 

 

Message from Mrs Samra  
Happy New Year to all our pupils, parents and staff! It has been a tremendous start to 2024, our pupils have 

returned to school ready to learn and have been working hard to ensure that their work is presented neatly in 
their books and are focusing on articulating their learning. In assembly we discussed our aspirations for the 

year ahead and making new years resolutions that could support us physically, mentally or emotionally. It has 

been lovely welcoming our community back to school, we look forward to a wonderful Spring term      .  
 

 

 

• 1st February – Y3 Library visit  

• 6th February – Safer Internet Day 

• 6th February – Y6 Inspire Workshop 

• 7th February – Severn Trent visit Y4 

• 8th February – Y3 Inspire Workshop 

• 12th February – 19th February – Half term 
 

 

As part of their ‘People who help us’ topic, 
Reception had a visit from the local fire 

brigade. The fire officers spoke about how 
they help people in the local community and 
what happens when they are called out to a 

fire. Our pupils had a chance to see the 
special kit that fire officers must wear and the 

different equipment used to help put out 
blazing fires. All of Reception also had a 

chance to sit inside a fire engine which was 

incredibly exciting       
 
 

http://www.oakfieldprimaryacademy.co.uk/
mailto:admin@oakfieldprimaryacademy.co.uk

